
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The City of Farmington will hold a public hearing at 6:30 p.m., Monday, October 26, 2020, in the Council 

Chambers at Farmington City Hall located at 110 West Columbia Street, Farmington, Missouri to discuss 

the past performance by the City in relation to the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 

program in which the city partnered JAG Missouri to expand the Jobs for Americas Graduates (JAG) 

program within the state of Missouri. JAG is a program that helps at-risk young people to graduate from 

high school and make successful transitions to postsecondary education and meaningful employment.  

All interested citizens and groups are encouraged to attend the scheduled hearing.  

For more information, please contact Gregory S. Beavers at (573) 756-1701.  

  


